
The National Research School 2019 
 
PhD gathering! 

 
All PhD-candidates are welcome to a gathering after Kjønnsforskning NÅ! (Gender 
Research Now!) in Tromsø. The gathering will be an opportunity to socialize, to share 
experiences after the conference and, not the least, to discuss your own PhD project 
with other candidates from all over the country. 
 
This year’s theme: Project design.  
 
How should I structure my dissertation in order to make the most out of my 
argument? Should I write a monograph or an article based dissertation?  In which 
order should the arguments be presented? Should I discuss theory, method and 
empirical findings underway in the text, or is it best to do so in separate chapters?  
 
Everybody who has written larger projects knows that new dilemmas emerge all the 
time. For example: If I follow up on this argument right here, then a different 
argument will be lost. How can I prioritize? Are there good ways of solving these 
problems? 
 
We invite all PhD candidates to present a problem related to their own project 
design: whether large or small, whether you are early in your writing process or 
almost done. Kari Jegerstedt will give a short introduction. After that we will have a 
shared brainstorm before we work on the specific problems in groups. 
 
Responsible: Kari Jegerstedt and Christine Jacobsen, SKOK.  
  
Friday 15.11 
16.00-19.30: Academic session 
20.00 Dinner 
  
Saturday 16.11 
09.00-10 Academic breakfast 
  
PhD candidates can apply for support to finance an extra night at the hotel. The 
national research school will cover dinner. 
 
Every other year, the National Research School in Gender Studies arranges a 
General Course in gender theory, and every other year a gathering for Ph.D. 
candidates in connection with the conference Kjønnsforskning Nå! 
 
 


